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Prayer for Fathers 
We give our thanks, Creator God, for the fathers in our lives. Fatherhood does not come with a 

manual, and reality teaches us that some fathers excel while others fail. We ask for Your 
blessings for them all and forgiveness where it is needed. This Father's Day we remember 
the many sacrifices fathers make for their children and families, and the ways--both big 

and small—they lift children to achieve dreams thought beyond reach. So too, we re-
member all those who have helped fill the void when fathers pass early or are absent; 
grandfathers and uncles, brothers and cousins, teachers, pastors and coaches and the 

women of our families. For those who are fathers, we ask for wisdom and humility in the face of 
the task of parenting. Give them the strength to do well by their children and by You. Amen.  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Fri 31 Aug 
9.00 P&F Meeting 
Gr 6 NGV Excursion, Gr 4 In-
cursion 
2.30pm Father’s Day Assem-
bly 
Sun 2 Sept 
Father’s Day 
Mon 3 Sept 
7.00pm Kath Murdoch Parent 
Session  
Thurs 6 Sept 
7.00pm Reconciliation for 
Grade 3 
Tues 11 Sept 
6.30pm Fete Committee 
Meeting Hall Kitchen 
Wed 12-Fri 14 Sept 
Year 5 Camp 
Fri 14 Sept 
Parish Movie 
Wed 19 Sept 
Grade 3/4 Camp Night 
Fri 21 Sept 
Our Lady’s Show Day 
End of term 3 at 3.15pm 
Mon 8 Oct 
Start of Term 4 8.45am 
Fri 12 Oct 
Parish Movie 
Thur 18 Oct 
Confirmation Parent Night 
with Dr Rev Elio Capra 7.00pm 
Mon 5 Nov 
Report Writing Day - No 
School for the children 
Tues 6 Nov 
Melbourne Cup Public Holi-
day 
Sat 24 Nov 
Shopping Tour 
 
SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation (Year 3) 
Thurs 6 Sept 7.00pm 
Confirmation 
(Year 6) 
Fri 16 November 
7.00pm 

And if he sins against you seven times a day, and returns to you seven times, saying, 'I repent,' 
forgive him.     Luke 17: 4 

Dear Parent, 
A huge thank you to our wonderful Parents and Friends committee and volunteers 
who gave up their time to organise the Father’s Day Stall! We appreciate the time 
and care you took in choosing the gifts for the children to purchase as well as 
wrapping them up for the children.  
The children had a wonderful time choosing a special gift for their fathers, uncles, 
grandfathers, step-fathers and all the men in their lives who care for them.  

Staff News  
Mrs Justine Sales our Digital and Design Technology Leader will be taking materni-
ty leave as of this weekend as she awaits the birth of her new baby daughter. We 
wish Mrs Sales and her family all the very best and look forward to meeting her 
new bundle of joy in the future. Thank you to Mrs Sales for leading the area of Dig-
ital and Design Technology at Our Lady’s school. We wish you every best wish! 
While Mrs Sales is on maternity leave Mr John Buttigieg will be taking on the role 
of Digital and Design Technology Leader at Our Lady’s School. This position is for 
four days a week. Mr Buttigieg is currently teaching 2N. Miss Lianne O’Connell will 
be teaching Year 2N on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. Mr Buttigieg 
will continue to teach 2N every Thursday. 
 

 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Happy Father’s Day to all the Fathers of Our Lady’s School community.  
Thank you for all the love and care you show the children and your contribution 

to the life of Our Lady’s school. Wishing you a wonderful day on Sunday . 
May God Bless you all. 
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An exciting opportunity for you to learn more 
about LEARNING at Our Lady’s 

 

We are very happy to be able to invite you to another op-
portunity to hear one of the most renowned educators 
Kath Murdoch speak about Inquiry Learning.  
Kath is a very experienced teacher, author, university lec-
turer and an educational consultant who has worked ex-
tensively throughout Australia, Europe, Asia, America and 
New Zealand. 
 
The focus of the evening will be on familiarising you with the Inquiry Approach to 
learning, an approach which Kath has deep expertise and experience in deliver-
ing. At Our Lady’s school we have been working with Kath for the last 3 years im-
plementing the Inquiry Approach in all classes as a preferred way of learning. 
 
We believe it is important that the parent community is given opportunities to 
deepen their own understanding of the type of learning that their child/children 
experience as students of Our Lady’s School. 
 
At the moment we have only had 9 parents return the form. This is disap-
pointing as we were hoping to fill the auditorium. It is not too late. If you are 
able to come please meet us on the night. 
 
If you would like to know more about the type of learning that your child experi-
ences at Our Lady’s School this is an opportunity that you cannot miss. Kath will 
be very happy and able to answer any questions you may have about the type of 
contemporary learning your child is involved in at this school. 

 

We urge you not to miss this important event. 
 

Monday 3 September at 7.00pm –8:15pm in the  
Father John Maher Auditorium 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if 

you have any questions on 9312 2230.   



Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Many thanks to the Parents and Friends Committee 

and all their helpers who ran another very success-

ful Father’s Day Stall. 

It looks like all our Fathers, Grandfathers, Uncles 

and men we love like Dads are going to be very 

spoilt on Sunday!  

We wish them all a very Happy Father’s Day! 


















